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NEW JERSEY STATE LAW MANDATE 

Preschool Flu Shot Requirement 

N.J. law requires all Pre-Kindergarten students 

must receive the flu vaccine between September 

and December 31 of their Pre - K school year. 

State Law N.J.A.C. 8:57-4: dictates that children enrolled in Pre-K WILL 

NOT BE PERMITTED TO ATTEND SCHOOL after December 31 of their 

Pre-K school year without documentation of a flu vaccine.   

Please schedule Flu Shot appointment with your pediatrician. 

        Please submit documentation of your child’s Flu 

Shot record to the school health office to ensure 

attendance in school. 

NOTE: If unable to receive vaccination through your pediatrician, Flu Shots for 

children will be available at the Atlantic County Health Department located at 201 

South Shore Road, Northfield, NJ 08225 (609) 645-7700 (Ext. 4500) .                      

An appointment is required !  

     Further details regarding state of New Jersey immunizations requirements may be located at 

the following website: www.nj.gov/health/cd/imm_requirements/ 


